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Request: 
 
Can you tell me if NT pays the Regional Signals Group / Newcastle City Council for its 
services within our NT area or is it funded from elsewhere please ? 
 
Our Technical Services Partner Capita pay North Tyneside's Annual Maintenance Invoice 
on behalf of North Tyneside Council, inline with the terms of their contract for the delivery 
of the technical services. 
 
The Council outsourced a number of its 'technical' services to Capita under a long term 
contract that commenced on 1st November 2012. The arrangement will last until 2022 but 
may be extended until 2027. 


